
9th March 2022

RE: British Science Week - Farm Visit

Dear Parents/Carers,

As part of our celebrations during British Science Week next week, we have an exciting opportunity to visit a local

farm - Sweethill Farm - to learn more about how things are run on a working farm and take part in some activities

there including planting seeds.

This trip will form part of a local walk and the children will be required to walk roughly 5 minutes down the road with

their class to reach the farm with the visit lasting around 45 minutes. Please could you ensure that on the day your

child is visiting the farm, they bring a coat and shoes/wellies, they don’t mind getting dirty.

The visits will take place on the following dates:

Rainbow Starfish Class (Y3): Tuesday 15th March

Jellyfish Class (Y4): Tuesday 15th March

Seahorse Class (Y4):  Thursday 17th March

To support the farm, resources required and allow us to carry out further work as a school with the farm in future,

we are asking for a voluntary donation of 50p towards the visit which children can bring with them on the day of

the trip.

If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to speak with your child’s class teacher.

Kind regards,

Mrs A Hill
Deputy Head of Primary/SENCO


